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Thank You! 

Welcome! 
 

Welcome to the October 2023 CV360-Phase II Newsletter! The project team is making strides with the new Cloud 
Financial and Procurement system that’s replacing the Financial Management Information System (FMIS), Oracle E-
Business Suite (EBS), in Summer 2024. CV360-Phase II will leverage technology to increase accuracy and automate 
manual work processes to optimize day-to-day task execution! 

 

As we move forward, please be sure to read our monthly newsletter series to stay updated on CV360-Phase II. See 
below for this edition’s topics: 

• What’s New with CV360-Phase II? 

• CV360 FINANCIALS Webpage 

• Precipitator Program Update 

• CV360-Phase II Team in Action 
 

What’s New with CV360-Phase II? 
 

Project CV360-Phase II kicked off in April 2023. Since early May, the project has been in the “Technical & Functional 
Development Phase,” where the team is building and configuring to fit DeKalb County’s financial and procurement 
processes. 

During the first three development cycles, the team has held over 81 demos, completed over 537 user stories, launched 
4 stakeholder surveys, started building the CV360-Phase II webpage, launched the Security team, and communicated 
the upcoming changes to DeKalb suppliers. 

 

Go-Live takes place in Summer 2024. Check out the CV360-Phase II timeline below to view how the CV360-Phase 
II project team is tracking for a timely delivery. 

 

                          
 

 

  

CV360 FINANCIALS Webpage 
 

We are excited to launch the new CV360 Financials webpage. This is a comprehensive resource for DeKalb employees 
and vendors to learn more about Project CV360-Phase II! The webpage will share project announcements, host archived 
newsletters and relevant communications, address frequently asked questions, and host learning materials for 
employees and vendors. As we progress through the project, check out the webpage for essential CV360-Phase II 
information! 
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Click here to visit the CV360 FINANCIALS webpage! 

 

 

 

Precipitator Program Update 
 

Thank you to all who applied for the CV360-Phase II Precipitator Program. Team member engagements with 
Precipitators will officially begin in November! After the program kicks off on Monday, November 13, feel free to 
contact Precipitators with your CV360-Phase II inquiries. They are here to collect organizational feedback, share it with 
the CV360-Phase II project team, and help guide you through the project. Be on the lookout for Precipitator enrichment 
activities that will take place through Summer 2024. 

 

As a quick reminder, CV360-Phase II Precipitators are Change Agents. They are employees who serve as liaisons 
between their DeKalb County peers who will use CV360-Phase II and the CV360-Phase II project team. They are business 
leaders who will influence and drive effective, positive ways to advocate for CV360-Phase II end users. Moreover, they 
are DeKalb County employees’ go-to guides who regularly connect with the project team to navigate CV360-Phase II 
questions, recommendations, and general feedback.  
 

CV360-Phase II Team in Action 

 
The CV360-Phase II Project Team greatly appreciates your engagement and interest. We encourage you to visit the 
Oracle ERP Financials and Procurement webpages to deepen your Oracle Cloud knowledge, and refer to the CV360 
FINANCIALS webpage for project events and activity updates! To further prepare for the changes that will officially 
launch in Summer 2024, please continue to connect with our project team as we work hard to build CV360-Phase II! 

 

In the meantime, check out the CV360-Phase II Project Team in action at the DeKalb County office! 

 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1n3UdwwbZeggTQblbxXpDQYW3xQu5H8cLIRKMIUAj08g302jj5AKTjcTJ7Q28HuS0dSTECjSfgIHY7VOf-3rZjgU7lnmvXQ3ZpTcjBovUVmnergr7MLxnISDERCKhlEbQfLYXpSSL5oBOycskWSRX3ghv15oqRJ7c_u1Rnv49x9EL9JOVzXoWq7pnG_1CrGdT-XGl-n1KdJkB7-LW9PALeXZVvFreXLRoJtZav78imm_1cDfMNqmoZlok43kEO4X9vu1kdWrb_aTEdX-XEjXQSknBZm7nHJSPajSwQ-ck4PHRScgnAU78lQn9CFfKRVTSecGv1H-Vu_hXHi-I9TWOtqixZ5TceJaTfB-rypj2xm5WDdY2L_GQsSJ2NQpBprfOTjBsbW8yCptcRNfvnl1yek5wH3iRcta4KaXh3xjLploTaZM2owvZ5c-m6UESZ4OsSkszTrhXIKqMbaHoCiTeAO6cZsOiYvx3znWog-CE83-gHg5yeRogPSO9VJyN1_2d/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekalbcountyga.gov%2Finformation-technology%2Fcv360-financials
https://www.oracle.com/erp/financials/
https://www.oracle.com/erp/procurement/
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1n3UdwwbZeggTQblbxXpDQYW3xQu5H8cLIRKMIUAj08g302jj5AKTjcTJ7Q28HuS0dSTECjSfgIHY7VOf-3rZjgU7lnmvXQ3ZpTcjBovUVmnergr7MLxnISDERCKhlEbQfLYXpSSL5oBOycskWSRX3ghv15oqRJ7c_u1Rnv49x9EL9JOVzXoWq7pnG_1CrGdT-XGl-n1KdJkB7-LW9PALeXZVvFreXLRoJtZav78imm_1cDfMNqmoZlok43kEO4X9vu1kdWrb_aTEdX-XEjXQSknBZm7nHJSPajSwQ-ck4PHRScgnAU78lQn9CFfKRVTSecGv1H-Vu_hXHi-I9TWOtqixZ5TceJaTfB-rypj2xm5WDdY2L_GQsSJ2NQpBprfOTjBsbW8yCptcRNfvnl1yek5wH3iRcta4KaXh3xjLploTaZM2owvZ5c-m6UESZ4OsSkszTrhXIKqMbaHoCiTeAO6cZsOiYvx3znWog-CE83-gHg5yeRogPSO9VJyN1_2d/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekalbcountyga.gov%2Finformation-technology%2Fcv360-financials
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1n3UdwwbZeggTQblbxXpDQYW3xQu5H8cLIRKMIUAj08g302jj5AKTjcTJ7Q28HuS0dSTECjSfgIHY7VOf-3rZjgU7lnmvXQ3ZpTcjBovUVmnergr7MLxnISDERCKhlEbQfLYXpSSL5oBOycskWSRX3ghv15oqRJ7c_u1Rnv49x9EL9JOVzXoWq7pnG_1CrGdT-XGl-n1KdJkB7-LW9PALeXZVvFreXLRoJtZav78imm_1cDfMNqmoZlok43kEO4X9vu1kdWrb_aTEdX-XEjXQSknBZm7nHJSPajSwQ-ck4PHRScgnAU78lQn9CFfKRVTSecGv1H-Vu_hXHi-I9TWOtqixZ5TceJaTfB-rypj2xm5WDdY2L_GQsSJ2NQpBprfOTjBsbW8yCptcRNfvnl1yek5wH3iRcta4KaXh3xjLploTaZM2owvZ5c-m6UESZ4OsSkszTrhXIKqMbaHoCiTeAO6cZsOiYvx3znWog-CE83-gHg5yeRogPSO9VJyN1_2d/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekalbcountyga.gov%2Finformation-technology%2Fcv360-financials
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1n3UdwwbZeggTQblbxXpDQYW3xQu5H8cLIRKMIUAj08g302jj5AKTjcTJ7Q28HuS0dSTECjSfgIHY7VOf-3rZjgU7lnmvXQ3ZpTcjBovUVmnergr7MLxnISDERCKhlEbQfLYXpSSL5oBOycskWSRX3ghv15oqRJ7c_u1Rnv49x9EL9JOVzXoWq7pnG_1CrGdT-XGl-n1KdJkB7-LW9PALeXZVvFreXLRoJtZav78imm_1cDfMNqmoZlok43kEO4X9vu1kdWrb_aTEdX-XEjXQSknBZm7nHJSPajSwQ-ck4PHRScgnAU78lQn9CFfKRVTSecGv1H-Vu_hXHi-I9TWOtqixZ5TceJaTfB-rypj2xm5WDdY2L_GQsSJ2NQpBprfOTjBsbW8yCptcRNfvnl1yek5wH3iRcta4KaXh3xjLploTaZM2owvZ5c-m6UESZ4OsSkszTrhXIKqMbaHoCiTeAO6cZsOiYvx3znWog-CE83-gHg5yeRogPSO9VJyN1_2d/https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekalbcountyga.gov%2Finformation-technology%2Fcv360-financials
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Thank You! 
 

Thanks for checking out our October 2023 Newsletter. See you next month! 
  

If you have any questions or comments about CV360, please email the CV360 mailbox, CV360@dekalbcountyga.gov! 
We’ll be happy to help. 

 
 

mailto:CV360@dekalbcountyga.gov

